Southside Maverick Choir
Calendar of Events
2019-2020
	Date
	Time
	Event
	Location

	Tuesday, Aug. 20
	6:00 p.m.
	Choir Parents Meeting
	SHS Choir Room

	Friday, Aug. 30
	n/a
	Uniform $ and All-Region $ due
	SHS Choir Room

	Wednesday, Oct. 2
	Rehearsal 8:00-3:15
	City Choral Festival
	TBD (no concert)

	Saturday, Oct. 12
	All Day
	All-Region Choir Auditions
	Southside High School

	Friday, Oct. 25
	6:45 p.m.
	Mixed Chorus sings at Homecoming game
	[bookmark: _GoBack]SHS stadium

	Thursday, Oct. 31
	n/a
	ALL CHOIR FEES DUE/ADS DUE
	SHS Choir Room

	Saturday, Nov. 2
	Rehearsals all day; 
Concert @ 5:00 p.m.
	All-Region Clinic & Concert
	Russellville High School
Performing Arts Center

	Tuesday, Dec. 3
	7:00 p.m.
	Christmas Concert
	SHS Auditorium

	Thursday-Saturday
Dec. 12, 13, & 14
	7:00 p.m. nightly
	Madrigal Dinners
	1st Presbyterian Church

	Tuesday, Jan. 2/21
	Leave @ 1:15/return
Approx. 8:00 p.m.
	All-State Choir Workshop
	Arkansas Tech University,
Russellville

	Friday, Feb. 7
	Leave 2/6 after school; overnight in Arkadelphia 
	All-State Choir Auditions
	Arkadelphia

	Wed. – Sat.
Feb. 20-22
	Leave @ 3:45 on 2/19, return 2/22
	All-State Choir Clinic & Concert
	Hot Springs Convention Center

	Friday, March 13  (OR Sat.)
	Afternoon/Evening
	Region Choral Performance Assessment
(CPA)(this date or Saturday – not both!)
	Greenwood High School

	Saturday, 
March 14
	All Day
	Region Choral Performance Assessment (CPA)
	Greenwood High School

	Thursday, April 16
	All Day
	State Choral Festival
	Univ. of Central AR, Conway

	Saturday, April 18
	All Day
	State Solo/Ensemble
	UCA, Conway

	TBA
	TBA
	Spring Choir Performance Trip
	TBA

	Thursday, April 30
	7:00 p.m.
	Spring Concert
	SHS Auditorium

	Sunday, May 3
	2:30 p.m.
	Baccalaureate (Mixed Chorus only)
	TBA



Please note that there is an ACT test on Saturday, Dec. 14th.  You may want to avoid this test date since we have Madrigal Dinners that night and the night prior. Madrigal Dinner schedule does not prevent your taking the test, but you may be very sleepy
Please also note that we may schedule some Sunday evening rehearsals in January and/or February in order to adequately prepare for our Region CPA.  The rehearsals will be early/late enough to avoid church activities.  You will be notified well in advance of the rehearsal dates and times.





